
Reading: This month, we will begin our next unit on what impact can people 
have on the environment. Students will be reading books that focus on people 
who impact the environment in a positive way. Students will see real life 
examples of people using their voices to make impacts on the environments 
around the world, as well as in Chicago.


Writing: students will write about what impacts can people have on the 
environment, which will go into opinion writing. Students will also continue 
word study and new spelling patterns throughout the month. 


Math: Students will be learning how to tell time and learn vocabulary that’s 
used to tell time (ex: half past, quarter to, etc…). Towards the end of the month,  
students will be introduced to our geometry and fractions unit. 


Science/Social Studies: April is a very exciting month for science and 
social studies. Earth Day and recycling will be the main focus. Students will 
learn the many ways to keep our planet safe. We will also continue our unit on 
U.S. government.
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Important Dates

We are learning:

Wish List

4/3-4/7: No School—Spring Break


4/4: Happy Birthday, A’mina!


4/8: Happy Birthday, Ms. Brown!


4/10: Back from Spring Break


-Disinfecting wipes	 -Tissue boxes

-Disinfecting spray		 -


Reminders

1.) P.E. with Mr. Rezek begins on Monday, 
April 10th.


2.) Make sure to have extra clothing in your 
child’s backpack, just in case of any spills.


3.) Attendance counts! If your child misses 
school, please send a note the following day 
explaining their absence. 


4.) Make sure to initial your child’s reading 
logs every night/morning. Logs are due every 
Friday morning and students earn their Dojo 
Point!

Contact info 

(M-F 8:30am-5:00pm)


jlbrown44@cps.edu

Remind App

mailto:jlbrown44@cps.edu

